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March 21, 2013

Below is a notice distributed by NOAA Fisheries Service announcing a discussion on recreational
fishing for red snapper in the Gulf of Mexico.

Please Join the Discussion:
Recreational Fishing for Red Snapper in the Gulf of Mexico

What: NOAA Fisheries Southeast Regional Administrator, Dr. Roy Crabtree is hosting a
teleconference about the 2013 recreational red snapper fishing season to discuss how we
arrived where we are today, short-term and long-term management options and hear from you
as to how we can work together moving forward.

When: Thursday, April 4 from 11am-1pm EST
Where: Please dial 1-888-282-0566 and use the password: RED SNAPPER

Why: Although red snapper are recovering quickly in the Gulf of Mexico, the recreational
fishing season keeps getting shorter. The 2013 season is projected to be the shortest on
record and could be even shorter off those states that implement less restrictive regulations in
their waters.

We understand many fishermen are dissatisfied with the increasingly restrictive management
regime and the lack of cooperation between state and federal governments. Please click
here to learn more about the 2013 red snapper recreational season and management options.

Other links that may prove helpful prior to the discussion:

Red Snapper, Past, Present and Future
http://sero.nmfs.noaa.gov/sustainable fisheries/qulf fisheries/red snapper/

SEDAR Process:
http://www.sefsc.noaa.gov/sedar

Stock assessments:
http://www.nmfs.noaa.qgov/stories/2012/05/05 23 12stock assessment 101 part1.html

Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council:
http://www.gulfcouncil.org

This announcement is forwarded as a courtesy of the Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council.

About Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council

The Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council is one of eight regional Fishery Management
Councils established by the Fishery Conservation and Management Act of 1976. The Council prepares
fishery management plans, which are designed to manage fishery resources within the 200-mile limit
of the Gulf of Mexico.
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Charlene Ponce
Public Information Officer
888-833-1844 ext. 229




